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In July, a group of future foster parents underwent essential training at GCF's training
centre in Margate. Attendance of the 5-day programme is mandatory for becoming an
approved foster parent through our organization. This training marks a significant step
forward, equipping and preparing participants to provide stable and loving homes to
children in need. Without the remarkable commitment of individuals like them, too
many children would continue to spend their entire childhoods within the confines of
children's homes.

One of our invaluable team members, Monica Nomlala, who led the foster care
training, demonstrated her unwavering dedication by traveling six hours to the
beautiful Zithulele in the Eastern Cape just a few days later. In Zithulele, she
conducted a training session for teachers from various independent schools, focusing
on the personal safety programme, Protective Behaviours. The impact of her efforts
was evident in the teachers' comments during the end evaluation of the training. They
expressed profound inspiration to create a safer and nurturing environment for every
child in their schools. Here are a few heart-warming testimonials from the participants:

“To be trained to see early warning signs of abuse and neglect, makes me feel more
aware and cautious of learners that might have such experiences.”

“I'm going to teach my class about Protective Behaviours and also moms in the village.”
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The fulfilment of a dream became an extraordinary journey for Tracey Dekker and her
team when they recently conquered Mt Kilimanjaro. However, their incredible
achievement was not just a personal triumph; it also became a fundraising opportunity
for GCF. Throughout her ascent, Tracey passionately encouraged her friends, family,
colleagues, and others to support GCF, resulting in an outstanding donation of
R31,100! We are immensely grateful for this generous contribution.

In July, Tracey, along with Jim, visited our organization, allowing us to hear first-hand
about their awe-inspiring 8-dayhike. We had the privilege of expressing our heartfelt
gratitude to them personally for their exceptional effort, which will significantly impact
our work with vulnerable children and families.
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scan to donate

If you want to know what we get up to on a more regular basis, make sure to follow us
on Facebook or Instagram @givechildfamily
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